
 

 ATTORNEY POSITION 

LITIGATION AND EMPLOYMENT UNIT 

NAVAJO NATION DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

November 15, 2013 

 

The Navajo Nation Department of Justice is seeking an energetic and motivated attorney 

to work in the newly formed Litigation and Employment Unit. The qualified applicant 

will focus on litigation for the Navajo Nation government before federal, Navajo Nation, 

and state courts and administrative tribunals in a variety of subject areas, including 

natural resources, public safety, and jurisdictional issues, with some work with Navajo 

Nation government programs on labor and employment matters.  Current active state bar 

licensure in any state is required, with the expectation that within a year of hire, the 

applicant will obtain licensure in the Navajo Nation as well as one of the following states: 

Arizona, New Mexico or Utah. Preferred qualifications are current membership in good 

standing in the Arizona, New Mexico, or Utah State Bar Association and the Navajo 

Nation Bar Association and at least two (2) years experience in drafting pleadings or 

other court documents and/.or appearing in court.  One (1) year may be fulfilled through 

a judicial clerkship, with preference for a federal clerkship, whether district court or 

appellate level.   

 

Please direct applicant packets consisting of (1) Letter of Interest with current address, 

telephone numbers, and e-mail address; (2) Navajo Nation employment application; (3) 

resume; (4) recent legal writing sample; (5) copy of bar membership certificates; and (6) 

law school graduation documents to Navajo Nation Department of Justice, Attention: 

Paul Spruhan, Assistant Attorney General, Litigation and Employment Unit, P.O. Box 

2010, Window Rock, AZ 86515. 

 

Please visit http://www.dpm.navajo-nsn.gov/jobs.html to obtain a copy of the Navajo 

Nation employment application.  This is position number 202220 on the Navajo Nation’s 

Job Vacancy Announcement document to be issued on November 18, 2013.  Applications 

are currently being accepted.  For any questions, please contact Paul Spruhan at 928/871-

6937.  The position will be available in late December, 2013.   

 

The Navajo Nation Department of Justice complies with the Navajo Preference in 

Employment Act.  This position is open until filled. 

 

http://www.dpm.navajo-nsn.gov/jobs.html

